
Deputy Superintendent Robert Rutkowski 
 
Robert Rutkowski was appointed Deputy Superintendent for Credit Unions in February of 
2015.  He first became involved with credit unions in the early ‘90s as a credit union volunteer 
and then through his law practice.  For most of his career, he has also been a speaker on 
credit union compliance topics throughout the United States. He gave up all of that when he 
joined DFI and has greatly enjoyed working as a credit union regulator ever since. 


